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In blog 204, I wrote of my troubles writing a
decent/understandable monologue based on random thoughts.
However, I’m not going to give up on the idea yet. Here goes
attempt number 2...

Random thought 1: How come you can’t write with pennies? (Were
you expecting a serious tone from me?)

2: If babies are so cute and adorable, why do they need
pacifiers?

3: How come laundry has nothing to do with lawns? Oh no, I’m
talking gibberish again. Let’s have another try...

4: Jibble jabble babble bibble babble. Whoops. Doesn’t make
sense. Maybe it could feature in another short story though.
Next try...

5: Who’s Okey and why do so many people carry him? I guess
THAT’S not gibberish. Well maybe borderline. A bit silly too.
More so than usual, I mean.

Let’s have a breather already. (For me). It’s taking a
surprising amount of energy to think of these and that time
could be better spent. I’ve actually written whole blogs in
the amount of time it took to write the preceding. I guess
I’ve started so I’ll finish... Yep, that’s the breather.

6: How come there are pea shooters? What have peas ever done
wrong?

7: How come people need to study to be bookkeepers? Seems
pretty straightforward to me.

8: If ‘suck up’ is meant as an insult, how come hoovers are
completely fine? Double standards, much?

9: Owls are said to be wise, but what wise things have they
ever said really?

10: If footballers are so healthy, why do they dribble so
much?

Breather two! ... ... .... ... ..... (Again, that was a
breather for me).

11: At what point does a warmup become exercise? That one’s
important for gym-lovers like me. But not important enough for
me to find out.

12: How come graffeaty doesn’t eat anything? Oh no, I’m
getting desperate again...

13: Unlucky for some, unlucky for me. No idea what to write
again. (Yes I keep saying I don’t know what to write, but do
you know why that is? It’s because I don’t).



2.

Let’s try harder and get up to fourteen...

14: Wouldn’t it be great if you had no sight, no hearing, no
sense of smell, taste or touch? Then you wouldn’t be able to
hallucinate! No, actually it would be hell.

15: If there are receptions, how come there are no ceptions?
Classic writing. No? Another breather, then.

Breather three... How come fast frame rates on TVs and
computers calm you down? It sounds like chaos to me. The
musical equivalent is high speed brutal death metal. Wait, is
that a breather or another random thought? MAYBE it’s both...

16: Doesn’t the phrase ‘kill your speed’ sound overly
aggressive? In a civilised society, why not simply say ‘slow
down?’

17: Isn’t the phrase ‘speed kills’ puzzling? Often when people
say something is good they say ‘it kills’. So much confusion
about a very serious topic.

18: How come 18 is the age you’re allowed to get drunk? Aren’t
18 year olds immature enough already? Why make things worse?

19: Why do people need lists to be energetic?

20: Isn’t listless two words? Why the hell is that word
special?

No breather needed! I’m finished! Bye!
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